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                                                                                                                                         April 3, 2020 
 
PASHA HAWAII SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Update on COVID-19 Protocols for Domestic Ocean Container Shipping 
For April 3, 2020 11:00PT 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 

 PASHA HAWAII LOS ANGELES AND OAKLAND TERMINALS ARE OPERATING NORMALLY. 

 PASHA’S VESSELS ARE LOADING AND WILL SAIL FOR HAWAII AS SCHEDULED.  

 SEALOGIX TRUCKING BUSINESS IN CALIFORNIA IS OPERATING NORMALLY. 

 

Updates for Friday, April 3rd   

In light of recent articles on vessel and terminal operations as COVID-19 progresses, here’s some 

background on Pasha Hawaii and vendor safety protocols for vessels. 

 

 Vessel protocols enacted to protect our American vessel officers and seafarers include 

restricting visitors and service personnel to ship’s deck and exterior locations. Currently 

no one outside existing personnel and the harbor pilot is allowed on the bridge or in the 

interior spaces.  Full cleaning and sanitizing programs are in place. 

 

 For stevedoring, we work closely with the terminal operators to ensure safe distancing 

and sanitizing precautions on every shift, as outlined in the heightened guidelines enacted 

by the Pacific Maritime Association and Local Longshore Unions. 

 

In summary, these conditions remain the same as prior updates: 

 

California: Domestic cargo gate operations at WBCT (Los Angeles) closure for dinner and for 

sanitizing the work environment between labor shifts will be daily from 1700-1800 PT. Please 

advise your drivers accordingly. 

Hawaii: Stay at Home order issued for Hawaii. Exceptions in place include transportation workers 

including port, vessel, trucking and warehouse/distribution. 

 

 Pasha Hawaii services at U.S. West Coast Ports of Los Angeles (www.portoflosangeles.org) 

and Oakland (www.portofoakland.com ) are open and operating normally. 

 The port of Honolulu, as well as the barge connections to Neighbor Islands via Young 

Brothers are open and operating normally. 

 Connecting inland services both on the mainland (rail and trucking) and in Hawaii 

(trucking) are handling our cargo volumes and operating normally. 

http://www.portoflosangeles.org/
http://www.portofoakland.com/
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 No modifications are being made to our existing vessel routes or transits. Click here to 

access our sailing schedules. 

 

Pasha Hawaii is committed and trusted partner for many of the nation’s leading retailers, 

manufacturers and U.S. government agencies, providing reliable containerized and roll-on/roll-

off cargo services that are a critical link for the people of the State of Hawaii and for prosperity 

of the Hawaii market it serves.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Pasha Hawaii Sales Representative or 

Customer Service at 877.322.9920. Thank you for choosing Pasha Hawaii.  

https://www.pashahawaii.com/schedules

